

June 10, 2020

Dear Parents and Guardians,

On behalf of Fraternity staff and leaders, we hope your Phi Mu daughter and your entire family are safe and healthy. I know these times have been challenging for so many reasons.

Adjusting to the many realities of dealing with COVID-19, on any level, has been extremely difficult for everyone. I am writing to assure you that, as our host institutions make decisions about how they will operate for the fall semester, we are proactively preparing everything we possibly can to protect your daughter and all of our collegiate members.

For weeks now, we have been studying best practices from the CDC and industry partners. We have implemented many safety-measures and plans for our houses, which include enhanced cleaning protocols using recommended products, creating one-way pathways and rearranging furnishings to allow for physical distancing.

Your daughter's safety continues to be a priority for me and for Phi Mu. Local house corporations and I will share more specific details as all of this is finalized and when we know the logistics for her school.

Please know that we will continue to assess this and to provide protection for the health and well-being of our members.

Thank You,

Darlene Reyes
Executive Director